
General Committee Meeting Thursday Aug 11th 32. 

 

Present: R Bennett in the Chair.  

Messrs W H Andrew, H Ridyard, J Taylor, E S Jones, H L Boardman, F Moss, R Wood 

and J Gibson. 

  
The Minutes of last meeting held July 14th were read and passed. 

 

The question of admission of Sons or daughters of members for a period of say three 

months at a nominal fee was discussed and it was decided that in such cases, 

Monthly Tickets could be taken out and the restriction regarding the two visits per 

year be waived.  

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - Herbert Ellis 3/8/0, 

Ransomes, Sims & Jefferies 10/-, J W Burton & Son 1/0/6, Williamson & Ball 8/9, 

Royal Insurance Co “Employers Liability” 3/11/6. Total £9-4-9. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committee were passed as read. 

 

The following resolution was passed: - That Mr J Taylor be, and is hereby authorised 

to sign cheques on behalf of the Social Committee. 

 

The Secretary read two letters from the parents of boys accused of golf ball stealing 

and it was decided to let the matter rest. 

 

The Secretary pointed out that the Nomination Form for Captain, Committee etc. 

had to be posted not later than the last Saturday in August, viz:- August 27th also 

that there were four vacancies on the Committee. Three for 3 years and one for 1 

year. 

 

The Social Secretary, Mr J Taylor reported that his committee had held 5 raffles 

altogether and that a small sweep had taken place; also that the profit on the 

Gymkhana would amount to about £50. 

 

The Social Committee suggested that the Gymkhana be not held next year owing to 

the scanty success.  

 

In regard to the suggested Dance in the Palais, the Committee were not in favour. 

 

It was agreed that the £50 be paid by the Social Committee to the General Funds. 

 

It was decided that Mr H Ridyard be appointed a member of the Social Committee in 

place of Mr J C Payne, resigned. 

 

Reference was made to the lack of heat in the Large Room and certain suggestions 

were made and it was left with the House Secretary and General Secretary to go into 

the question. 

 



It was decided to grant permission for the Social Committee to hold a sweep if 

desired. 

 

The question of Caddies and going out on two rounds was discussed and it was 

decided that when a member asks for a Caddie for two rounds, the first Caddie on 

turn who is prepared to go out on two rounds be supplied, independent of his turn 

in the list. 

 

G Robson 

8 Sept 1932. 


